
FOURTH QUARTER REPORT WFLO AM
FARMVILLE, VIRGINIA

December 2022

Issues and Concerns

WFLO-AM went on the air under the ownership of Heart of Virginia 
Communications on December 1st. 

For the month of December the station broadcast music only as things were not 
fully operational. 

Regular programming of music, news, and information begin January 1st. 

Future quarterly reports will reflect the stations commitment to the community 
with community announcements, a call in morning show and local news stories.

CALL-FLO Radio Show Interviews

None at this time. Call Flo interviews will start up in January.


